## Jomsky, Mark

From:

Morales, Margo

Sent:

Monday, November 26, 2012 12:19 PM

To:

'Frieda Maloney'

Cc: Subject: McAustin, Margaret, Jomsky, Mark RE: NFL use of the Rose Bowl

Hello,

Thank you for your e-mail for you e-mail in support of the NFL. Council approved amending Article 3 which now allows up to 25 major events in the arroyo at last Monday's meeting.

Margo Morales District 2 Field Representative (626) 744-4742 (626) 744-3814 fax

From: Frieda Maloney [mailto:friedamaloney@qmail.com]

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 10:27 AM

To: Bogaard, Bill; Sullivan, Noreen; district1; Morales, Margo; McIntyre, Jacqueline; De La Cuba, Vannia; Madison, Steve;

Tornek, Terry Cc: Frieda Maloney

Subject: Fwd: NFL use of the Rose Bowl

Dear Honorable Pasadena City Mayor and Council Members,

Please vote to allow the NFL to use the Rose Bowl for five years. The funds that the City of Pasadena would receive could cover the expanding costs of the Rose Bowl renovation.

The increase in use for just five years would be an extra 12 days a year for a total usage of only 26 days out of 365. For a public sports facility, this is light use. Why has the city invested public funds in a major facility that they don't intend to make full use of?

I am concerned that the excessive vociferousness of the wealthy few that live near the Rose Bowl will unjustly sway your vote. The Rose Bowl was there when these residents bought their homes. So it shouldn't be a surprise to them that the City should take this opportunity. The class warfare being displayed by the Rose Bowl's adjacent community does not reflect the way most Pasadena residents feel.

Sincerely,

Frieda Maloney 2497 Casa Grande Street Pasadena, CA 91104 626 791-8018 Pasadena District 4

> 12/03/2012 Item 16

## Jomsky, Mark

From:

cornwellm@sbcglobal.net

Sent:

Saturday, December 01, 2012 10:11 PM

To:

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

Re: ORDINANCE TO INCREASE NUMBER OF DISPLACEMENT EVENTS @ ROSE BOWL

**From:** "cornwellm@sbcglobal.net" < cornwellm@sbcglobal.net> **To:** Mark Jomsky-City Clerk < mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net>

Sent: Sat, December 1, 2012 5:21:46 PM

Subject: ORDANCE TO INCREASE NUMBER OF DISPLACEMENT EVENTS @ ROSE BOWL

## TO Mayor Bogaard & Members of the City Council

I wish to go on record as supporting Councilmember Madison, his six colleagues & Mayor Bogaard who voted in support of the subject Displacement Events Ordinance that is before you for a Second Reading.

Sincerely,

Michael Cornwell
One South Orange Grove Blvd #2 91105

12/03/2012 Item 16